
 

Congratulations Assembly 

Congratulations assemblies are special assemblies when we come together to share children’s hard work 

and achievements in school.  Staff particularly look to praise children who live by our school mission, 

showing kindness and respect to all. 

 

This year we will enjoy some celebrations as a whole school and some as a Key Stage.  Assemblies will 

now be on a Thursday afternoon at 2:30pm – see dates below. 

 

We will continue to send a message to parents and carers if your child is going to be praised, a few days 

in advance.  This is so you have time to plan to join us and be there to support your child, if you can.   

 

When we have Key Stage celebrations, all parents are welcome to join us for the assembly and we will 

try to make sure tea and coffee is available.  This is an opportunity for parents to gather and catch up.  

You are welcome from 2:15pm. 

 

Date Key Stage 

Thursday 21st September Whole School Celebration 

Thursday 28th September EYFS and Key Stage 1 Celebration 

Thursday 5th October Key Stage 2 Celebration 

Thursday 12th October EYFS and Key Stage 1 Celebration 

Thursday 19th October Key Stage 2 Celebration 

  

Thursday 16th November EYFS and Key Stage 1 Celebration 

Thursday 23rd November Key Stage 2 Celebration 

Thursday 30th November Whole School Celebration 

Thursday 7th December EYFS and Key Stage 1 Celebration 

Thursday 14th December Key Stage 2 Celebration 

 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning – Wednesday 20th September 

Please come and join us for a cup of tea or coffee and a biscuit next 

Wednesday – there may even be a sneaky cake for you to enjoy!  Help 

us to raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support. 

All families are welcome and extended families are welcome too 

(Grandparents). 

 

Y6 Secondary School Parents’ Meeting 

The meeting is being held in the school hall on Monday 18th September at 3pm.  Please come with any 

questions and we will support you the best we can. 

 

INSET Day – School is closed on Monday 25th September for staff training.  School is back open on the 

Tuesday. 

 

 


